
Primary 1/2 
would like to invite their

parents / carers or family members 

for a 

STAY AND PLAY 
session 

on 

Thursday 26th September 
from 

2pm – 3pm
in our school hall and P1/2 classroom.

Your child will help you explore some of the daily activities 
we do in our class. 

You will also be able to find out about activities you could 
do at home to help your child with their work, and get to 

know our classroom.


